
From: Ungerank, Colby
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: 4908-WR-2 / Deer Haven Subdivision
Date: Friday, August 11, 2017 2:32:51 PM

I forgot to send this to you. Can you put this on the web?
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 3:51 PM
To: Trotta, Jacqueline
Cc: Ungerank, Colby; 'Junie Presley'
Subject: RE: 4908-WR-2 / Deer Haven Subdivision
 
Colby
 
I have returned from being out of state on vacation and  met with Charlee Presley PE on the
information being requested for this permit renewal.  He has requested an additional 30 days to get
the information compiled and submitted to you.  Please advise me of the department's approval of
this requested extension.
 
Thank You
 
Kathryn Bartlett
Internal Operations Manager
NWA Utility Services, Inc
www.nwautilityservices.com
Direct: 479-530-5926
 
 
 

From: Trotta, Jacqueline [mailto:Trotta@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 12:57 PM
To: kathy@aquatechsys.com
Subject: FW: 4908-WR-2 / Deer Haven Subdivision
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